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Date: 21 May 2021 20:07:38

Unique Reference AE/2019/124323/01
Dear Sir/Madam

Planning Act 2008 and The Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure)
Rules 2010 Application by Norfolk Boreas Limited (“the Applicant”) for an Order
granting Development Consent for the proposed Norfolk Boreas Offshore Wind
Farm and associated offshore and onshore infrastructure (“the Norfolk Boreas
project”) -

Representations by the Environment Agency

| refer to the letter from the Secretary of State for BEIS dated 28 April 2021 issued as
part of consideration of the above DCO application. In paragraph 10 of that letter the
Secretary of State requests confirmation that the protective provisions in the DCO are
agreed by the Environment Agency. | am pleased to confirm that the form of protective
provisions within the draft DCO (Version 9) is agreed by us and please treat this letter
as formal confirmation to that effect.

Yours faithfully

Carol Bolt

Carol Bolt

Senior Lawyer

National FCRM and Planning Team
Legal Services

Email environment-agency.gov.uk
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